To Whom It May Concern:

The non-farm partition parcel that Lequerica Bros Inc. is requesting, will be using an existing
access road, Lequerica Lane, owned by Lequerica Bros Inc. The access to the parcel meets
standards for the Malheur County Road Deptartment. The proposed parcel will be
approximately 2.5 acres and will not need a new access put in.

JV Koad Tovemos
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